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Dear Friend of Habitat for Humanity of Sonoma County,

Thank you to those of you who have called or emailed us about MacKenzie Scott’s recent $436
million dollar donation to Habitat for Humanity. While Habitat of Sonoma County is not among the
lucky affiliates selected to receive funds from this generous donation, we enthusiastically
celebrate this gift as it helps further Habitat's mission of building homes, community, and
hope. I'm proud of all who were fortunate enough to benefit from this gift, and also very proud of
us, Hahitat of Sonoma County. We share this not to take away from the amazing generosity of
MacKenzie Scott, but to let you know we continue to need your support as much as possible to

help spread the word of Sonoma County's critical need for affordable housing.

Over the next two years, Habitat Sonoma County plans to build homes in the beautiful City of
Sebastopol. Your support, as always, remains appreciated.

Gratefully,

Wayne Kleefeld
CEO Habitat for Humanity of Sonoma County



